
  

2/21/2024 

Dear Commander, 

You have been selected to serve on staff at the Kentucky JLDA Camp in La Grange, KY on 

(May 17­19). Staff are to arrive on (Friday May 17). Please respond to this request in the 

space provided below. 

 

Yes, I will serve on staff    OR      No, I cannot serve at this time. 

Please complete this form and return it to the JLDA Coordinator even if you cannot serve on 

staff for this Kentucky District training event. We ask that you let us know immediately if you 

cannot serve so we can give others the opportunity to do so. 

 

If you can serve, please also complete the Staff Skills Form (if you completed this at JA 

already, we have it on file) and the Participant Agreement & Medical Record form and 

provide us with your shirt size below. If you have not been issued your Red JLDA staff polo 

you must include your shirt size below to receive it. If you have already been issued the Red 

staff polo shirt, please check the “already issued” box below. 

Please include your current email address in the information below. Email will be the main 

delivery method for the training information and updates. 

 

 

Once all staff responses for this event have been received, we will provide you additional 

information regarding your assignment. Teaching material will be available for download from a 

Dropbox link. 

 

Thank you for you quick response to this invitation. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please call Ryan West at 818-454-4825, or email him at ryanquinnwest@gmail.com 

Mentoring Future Men, 

Ryan Quinn West                              

District JLDA Coordinator  

Name:      
      
Address:     
          
City/ST/ZIP     
          
PREFERRED PHONE:  -  -     
          
EMAIL:  @    
          
SHIRT SIZE (PLEASE CHECK ONE):  MED  LG  XL  2XL  3XL  4XL  
              

Already Issued a polo shirt              


